
   
 
GoodWorks Insurance and CEMA Collaborate 
On Generous Donation to Operation Fuel 

 
Glastonbury, Conn., -- As a result of a generous collaboration between GoodWorks 

Insurance and the Connecticut Energy Marketers Association (CEMA), Operation Fuel recently 
received a donation of $20,985. GoodWorks donated $15,000, while members of CEMA 
contributed $5,985.  

 
GoodWorks launched the initiative by pledging a $10,000 donation to Operation Fuel 

and promising to match up to $5,000 in donations from CEMA’s member companies. 
 
“We were very pleased to have members of CEMA join with GoodWorks in support of 

Operation Fuel and Connecticut residents who desperately need assistance paying their 
energy bills during these extreme winter conditions,” explained GoodWorks COO Paul Brian, 
who organized the initiative. 

 
“CEMA is so happy that GoodWorks and the home heating oil dealers in our state were 

able to contribute to Operation Fuel’s mission to ensure that people in need have access to 
energy assistance,” said CEMA President Chris Herb. 

 
GoodWorks is a regional independent insurance agency headquartered in Glastonbury, 

Conn., with five offices in Connecticut and Massachusetts. For information about GoodWorks, 
go to http://www.goodworksinsurance.com. 

 
CEMA is based in Cromwell, Conn., and consists of 585 Connecticut home heating oil 

dealers and gasoline distributors. For more information on CEMA, go to http://www.ctema.com. 
 

 
 
Pictured from left are, GoodWorks Chief Operating Officer Paul Brian, Operation Fuel’s Director 
of Development Kimberly O’Brien Green, and GoodWorks Senior Vice President Curt Johnson. 

http://www.ctema.com/

